Feb. 3, 2014

This is your weekly summary of news from the SAPA Board:

SAPA hopes everyone had a great break! Whether you're already back on campus or returning soon, SAPA is excited to have you here! Winter Session is wrapping up, and we have a lot planned for the spring!

Homegrown Happy Hour on Friday, February 7th, 4-7 PM

Come out to celebrate the end of Winter Session and welcome students back to campus for the Spring Semester. Appetizers will be provided, and there will be affordable cocktails and beer. The SAPA Social Committee will be meeting beforehand at 3:30 to discuss Spring Semester activities, and all SPPA students are welcome to join with their ideas. Contact Ben Wallace (benw@udel.edu) for more information.

SPPA Documentary "Life After Katrina," February 26, at 3:30-5 PM in Graham 187 The SPPA Diversity Committee has determined to launch its first "Movie Event." The Diversity Committee and SAPA are promoting the viewing and discussion of "Still Waiting: Life After Katrina," a documentary focused on the aftermath of Hurricane Katrina in New Orleans and the region from the perspective of public policy relevant to disaster relief, community development, public administration and organizational and community leadership. This event is open to all SPPA students and faculty. The discussant leaders will be Dr. Jim Kendra and PhD student James Goetschius.

Thanks,

SAPA BOARD

(Jason Bourke, Kelly Smith, Brooke Gessner, Amanda Brown, David Carter, David Karas, Gabrielle Vicari, Verity Watson, Benjamin Wallace, Nadine Sabater)

UDEL SPPA

SCHOOL OF PUBLIC POLICY AND ADMINISTRATION